No.

Unitep INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: Donations

SUBMITTED BY: RobertoJ. Santos of Superintendent

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: _April 22, 2009

RECOMMENDATION: It is reccommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s)
and this will be attached to minutes.

The following are donations over $1000

1. Trautmann Middle School received a donation of $4,310.57 from the TMS Lassos Booster Club
#1038.

Student Services Department received a donation of $7,500.00 from Conoco Phillips.

United Middle School received a gracious donation in the amount of $1,200.00 from Mr. Scott
Sands of Sands Care Health Services, LC.

United High School Boys Basketball received a donation of $1,085.95 from Sunbelt A/C.

Col. Santos Benavides Elementary School Student Activity Club received a donation of
$1,500.00 from Juan Francisco and Ada Montalvo.
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The following are donations under $1000

1. Col. Santos Benavides Elementary School Student Activity Club received the following donations:
$100.00 — Avianna D. Ramirez, $129.00 — Karla Alexandre, $25.00 — Angela Mireles, $150.00 — Roberto
Salazar, $50.00 — Carolina Gonzalez, $25.00 — Rogelio Villarreal, Jr., $500.00 — Rogelio and Minnie
Marie Garecia.

2. Student Services Department received a donation of three Gift Certificates (Lunch for two) from
Carlos Bella - Villa Laredo Restaurant with an approximate value of $90.00.

3. Student Services Department received the following donations: $200.00 — Mike Garza, City of Laredo,
$30.00 — Delia Perales, Webb County, $50.00 — Ramiro Veliz, Jr., Judge, $100.00 — Oscar O. Martinez,
Judge, $50.00 - Gerardo Liendo, Teacher Discovery, $100.00 - Jose Gonzalez, Lulac Council #7.

4. Washington Middle School received a donation of $150.00 from the Texas Community Bank.

5. Lamar Bruni Vergara Middle School Student Activity Science Club received a donation of $300.00
from Prem Prakash K. Patel.

6. United South High School Tennis Team received a donation of assorted tennis apparel with a
value of $361.95 from BBI Tennis.

7. United South High School Tennis Team received a donation of assorted tennis apparel with a value of
$680.90 from BBI Tennis.

8. Salinas Elementary School received a donation of $200.00 from City Councilman Mike Garza.

9. Salinas Elementary School received a donation of $50.00 from Judge Ricardo Rangel.

10. Trautmann Middle School received a donation of $50.00 from Walmart.

11. United South Middle School received a donation of $78.84 from Target.

12. Col. Santos Benavides Elementary Student Activity Club received a donation of $150.00 from Critter
Care Veterinary Clinic.

13. Col. Santos Benavides Elementary Student Activity Club received a donation of $250.00 from Myrtha
and Federico Villarreal.




14.
15.
16.
17:

18.

19.
20.

Cuellar Elementary School received a donation of $31.91 from Target.

United South High School Principal’s Account received a donation of $241.94 from Target.

Trautmann Middle School received a donation of $167.76 from Target.

Col. Santos Benavides Elementary Student Activity Club received a donation of $200.00 from CSBS
PTC.

Col. Santos Benavides Elementary Student Activity Club received a donation of $778.16 from Box Tops
for Education.

Matias Dellano Elementary School Chess Club received a donation of $100.00 from Irma del Barrio.
Matias Dellano Elementary School Chess Club received a donation of $150.00 from Laredo Federal
Credit Union.

Grand Total:  $21,136.98

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact.

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy
CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources.
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201 Lindenwood Drive
Laredo, Texas 78045
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UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Raymundo Gonzalez, 111, Principal

Trautmann Middle School
TO: ROBERTO J. SANTOS, SUPERINTENDENT
FROM: RAYMUNDO GONZALEZ, 11T R

SUBJECT: DONATION
DATE: March 12, 2009

TRAUTMANN MIDDLE SCHOOL HAS RECEIVED THE FOLLOWING
DONATION:

$4310.57 TMS Lassos Booster Club # 1038
WE RESPECTFULLY REQUEST THAT YOU PLACE THIS ITEM ON THE
NEXT BOARD MEETING AGENDA FOR APPROVAL BY THE BOARD.

TRAUTMANN MIDDLE SCHOOL IS VERY APPRECIATIVE FOR THIS
GENEROUS DONATION.

8501 Curly Lane. - Laredo, TX 78045 - (956)473-7400 - Fax (956)473-7499



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Sandra Cavazos
Executive Director for Student Services

To: Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From: SanWazos, Executive Director of Student Services
Date: April 3, 2009

Subject: Monetary Donation

Student Services Department has received a monetary donation that will be used towards the
purchase of uniforms for students in grades PK - 12", With the Board’s approval we would like
to graciously accept the following donation:

ConocoPhillips $7,500.00 received 3/27/09

Cc:  Enrique Range, Assistant Superintendent
Eduardo Zufiga, Associate Superintendent

201 Lindenwood Dr. - Laredo, Texas 78045 - (956) 473-6319 - Fax (956) 473-6490



T-525 P00l F-0393

FOR CHILDIUEN

Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent
TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos, Superingendent
FROM: David R. Canales, Principal &/

SUBJECT:  Donation

DATE; April 16, 2009

United Middle School received a gracious donation in the amount of $1,200.00
from Mr. Scott Sands of Sands Care Health Services, L.C.

We really appreciate this generous donation and respectfully request that you
place this item on the next board meeting agenda for approval. This donation will
be used for an instructional field trip to San Antonio in May by Team S students.

Upited Middle School
David R. Canales, Principal
700 E. Del Mar Blvd. @ Laredo, Texas 78045 @ (956) 473-7300 @ Fax (956) 473-7399



04-16-"09 B8:56 FROM-UNITED HIGH OFFICE 9564731980 T-742 P@B1/001 F-458

FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendemt
To: Roberto Santos, Ka@
From: Alberto Aleman X UHS Principal
Date April 16, 2009
Subject: Acceptance of Donation

United High School has received the following donations:
3/2400% Sunbelt A/C Boy's Basketball $1,085.95

We respectfully request that you place this itera on the gext board meeting agenda for approval by the
board.

Your attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated.

 of

United High School
Alberto Aleman, Jr., Principal
8800 McPherson Road ® Laredo, Texas 78045 ® (956) 473-5600 ® Fax (956) 473-1980



Memorandum

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Dr. Myrtha Villarreal, Principal
Date:  4/7/2009

Re: Donations

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club has received the following donations during
the month’s of March and April:

Avianna D. Ramirez — $100.00 4™ Field Trip to SeaWorld

Karla Alexandre - $129.00 4™ Field Trip to SeaWorld

Angela Mireles - $25.00 4" Field Trip to SeaWorld

Roberto Salazar - $150.00 4" Field Trip to SeaWorld

Carolina Gonzalez - $50.00 4" Field Trip to SeaWorld

Rogelio Villarreal Jr. - $25.00 4™ Field Trip to SeaWorld

Minnie Marie Garcia - $500.00 4™ Field Trip to SeaWorld

Rogelio and Minnie Marie Garcia - $500.00 4™ Field Trip to SeaWorld

Juan Francisco and Ada Montalvo - $1,500.00 4™ Field Trip to SeaWorld

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval
by the board.

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club greatly appreciates the above-mentioned
organization for their generous and attentive donation.

Attachment




UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Sandra Cavazos
Executive Director for Student Services

To: Roberto Santes, Superintendent
From: S avazos, Executive Director of Student Services

Date: April 9, 2009

Subject: Donations

Student Services Department will be hosting the Sixth Annual Anti-Gang Poster Contest on May
1,2009. Student Services Department has received a monetary donation that will be used toward
the purchase of prizes for the winners of the Sixth Annual Anti-Gang Poster Contest. With the
Board’s approval we would like to graciously accept the following donation:

Carlos Bella-Villa Laredo Restaurant
3 Gift Certificates - Lunch for Two
No limit to eat / No Liquor
Approximate Value ($30.00 each)  Total $ 90.00

Mike Garza- City of Laredo $200.00
Delia Perales- Webb County $ 30.00
Ramiro Veliz Jr., Judge $ 50.00
Oscar O. Martinez, Judge $100.00
Gerardo Liendo- Teacher Discovery $ 50.00
Jose Gonzalez — Lulac Council #7 $100.00
Total Donations $620.00

Cc:  Enrique Rangel, Assistant Superintendent
Eddie Zuiiiga, Associate Superintendent

201 Lindenwood Dr. - Laredo, Texas 78045 - (956) 473-6319 - Fax (956) 473-6490
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FORY CHILDREN

NDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mr. David H. Gonzalez

Principal
To: Mr. Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Mr. David H. Gonzalez“
Subject: Donation
Date: April 7, 2009

George Washington Middle School has received the following donation:
3/26/09 Student Activity Club $150.00

We respectfully request that you place this item on the next board meeting agenda for
approval by the board. George Washington Middle School is very appreciative for the

generous donation.

George Washington Middle School
10306 River Bank Drive ® Laredon. Texas 78045 ® (956) 473-7600 ® Fax (956) 473-7699
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FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto Santos
Superintendent

To: Mr. Robert J. Santos, Superintendent

From: Annabel Castillo-Gomez, Principalw
Re: Donation

Date: April 8, 2009

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School Student Activity Science Club received the following donation:
Prem Prakash K. Patel $300.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the
board.

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School greatly appreciates the above-mentioned organization for their generous and
attentive donation.

Attachment

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School
Annabel Castillo-Gomez, Principal
5910 St. Luke Bivd. ® Laredo, Texas 78046 @ (956} 473-6600 ® Fax (956) 473-6699



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Roylin B. Wilson, Principal /%%J
Subject:  Donation

Date: April 1, 2009

The United South High School Tennis Team has received the following donation:

BBI T@NNIS....oooooeoeeceeece e ee e ies e e Pl@OSE. S ATTAChEd

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board
meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School Tennis Team is very appreciative to the above-mentioned
organization for the generous donation.

United South High School
Roylin Wilson, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5400 ® Fax (956) 473-5599



TO: Whom It May Concern

FROM: Roxanne Alvarez, USHS Head Tennis Coach
SUBJECT: BBI Tennis Donation

DATE: March 29, 2009

The company BBI Tennis has donated some extra tennis apparel to the United South High School Tennis Team.
The items include:

ASICS Total Amount $100.00
3- Grey short sleeve men shirts

1- Red short sleeve men shirt

1- Blue short sleeve men shirt

DIADORA Total Amount $ 21.99
1- Red short sleeve men’s shirt

ADIDAS Total Amount $ 25.00
I- White/with black trim sleeveless girls top

REEBOK Total Amount $ 39.98
2- White girls’ tops

FILA Total Amount $ 75.00
3-FILA Tennis skirts

BALLE DE MATCH Total Amount $ 49.98
2 White Girls Tops sleeveless

CHAMPION Total Amount $ 25.00
1- Pink Champion Tennis Skirt

WILSON Total Amount $ 25.00
1- White Wilson Tennis Skirt

Grand Total : $ 361.95




03-31-'09 15:40 FROM- T-128 P002/002 F-201

TO: Whom It May Concern
FROM: Roxanne Alvarez, USHS Head Tennis Coach
SUBJECT: BBI Tennis Donation

DATE: February 2, 2009

The company BBI Tennis has donated some extra tennis apparel to the United South High School Tennis Team.
The items include:
ASICS Total Amount $120.00
1- Long sleeve white boy shirt — small
1- Long sleeve blue boy shirt — small
1- Short sleeve grey boy shirt — medium
1- Short sleeve white boy shirt — medium
2- Short sleeve blue boy shirt — small
ASICS Total Amount $60.00
1- Black/grey boy short- small
1- Black girl shorts - small
1- Black girl shorts- x-small

DIADORA Total Amount $ 65.97
1- Red boy shirt- small
1-  Grey boy shirt- small
1- Black/white girl shirt- x-large

DIADORA Total Amount $ 74.97
1- Navy blue girl skirt- large
1- Blue skirt- medium
1- Maroon skirt- medium

ADIDAS Total Amount $ 25.00
1- White skirt — medium

REEBOK Total Amount § 25.00
2- White girl shirt- small

FILA Total Amount $ 50.00
1- Red skirt- large
1- Navy blue skirt- medium

FILA Total Amount $ 99,96
2- Black girl top- large
1- white/light blue girl top- small
1- white/purple girl top- medium

BALLE DE MATCH Total Amount $ 100.00
1- Purple girl skirt- x-large
1- Navy blue skirt- medium
1. White skirt- medium
1- Navy blue skirt- large
BALLE DE MATCH Total Amount $60.00
1- 'White boy short — small
1-  White boy short- medium
1- White boy short- large

Grand Total : $ 680.90
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FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto Santos
Superintendent

MEMORANDUM
To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Mr. Abraham Rodriguez 111, Principal

Subject: DONATION

Date: April 1, 2009

Octavio Salinas Elementary has received the following donation:

$200.00 City of Laredo Councilman Mike Garza
$50.00  Judge Ricardo Rangel

We respectfully request that this donation be placed in the agenda for the next board
meeting for the approval by the board. Salinas Elementary greatly appreciates the
donations. This donations will go towards our Spring Jamaica scheduled for Friday,
April 3"

Q Qﬁb\t &“*’S ’k

Salinas Elementary School
Mr. Abraham Rodriguez, Principal
1000 Century Drive West ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-3200 @ Fax (956) 473-3299



FOR CHILDREN

Board of Trustees

John M. Bruce
President
District 7

Pat Campos
Vice-President
District 3

Juan Antonio Molina, Jr
Secretary
District 4

Ricardo Melina
Parliamentarian
District 1

Francisco “Pancho”
Gonzalez, Jr.
Member
District 2

William “Bill” Johnson
Member
District 5

Juan Roberto Ramirez
Member
District 6

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

201 Lindenwood Drive
Laredo, Texas 78045
Phone: (956) 473-6219
Facsimile: (956) 728-8691

UNITED INDE

TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

DATE:

Raymundo Gonzalez, III, Principal
Trautmann Middle School

DONATION

APRIL 1, 2008

ROBERTO J. SANTOS, SUPERINTENDENT

RAYMUNDO GONZALEZ, 111 m——"—;

ENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

TRAUTMANN MIDDLE SCHOOL HAS RECEIVED THE FOLLOWING

DONATION:

$50.00 WALMART MONEY ORDER # R201135186714

WE RESPECTFULLY REQUEST THAT YOU PLACE THIS ITEM ON THE
NEXT BOARD MEETING AGENDA FOR APPROVAL BY THE BOARD.
TRAUTMANN MIDDLE SCHOOL IS VERY APPRECIATIVE FOR THIS
GENEROUS DONATION.

8501 Curly Lane.

Laredo, TX 78045

(956) 473- 7400

Fax (956) 473-7499



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto Santos
Superintendent

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Selma J. Santos, Principal Aa/
Subject: DONATION

Date: March 26, 2009

United South Middle School has received the following donation:
$ 78.84 from TARGET.

We respectfully request that this donation be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for the
approval by the board. United South Middle School greatly appreciates the donation. The donation
will be used for the Student Activity Club.

United South Middle School
Selma J. Santos, Principal
3707 Ave. Los Presidentes ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-7700 ® Fax (956) 473-7799



Memorandum

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Dr. Myrtha Villarreal, Principal
Date:  3/31/2009

Re: Donations

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club has received the following donations during
the month of March:

Critter Care Veterinary Clinic, Inc. —$150.00 3" Field Trip to San Antonio Zoo

Myrtha and Federico Villarreal - $250. 3" Field Trip to San Antonio Zoo

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval
by the board.

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club greatly appreciates the above-mentioned
organization for their generous and attentive donation.

Attachment




FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

March 24, 2009

Mrs. Campos,

This is to inform you that Cuellar Elementary has received a donation from
the Target Department Store and their Take Charge of Education program.
The check is in the amount of $31.91, check #1972768.

Thank you,

[.inda Hernandez

Dr. Henry Cuellar Elementary School
Sylvia A. Ruiz, Principal
6431 Casa Del Sol Blvd. @ Laredo, Texas 78043 @ (956) 473-2700 ® Fax (956) 473-2799
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FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Roylin B. Wilson, Principal/gfﬂ/l/
Subject:  Donation

Date: March 12, 2009

The United South High School Principal's Account has received the following donation:

Target $ 24194

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board
meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School Principal’'s Account is very appreciative fo the above-
mentioned organization for the generous donation.

United South High School
Roylin Wilson, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ® Laredo, Texas 78046 e (956) 473-5400 ® Fax (956) 473-5599



UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
Raymundo Gonzalez, I, Principal
Trautmann Middle School
TO: ROBERTO J. SANTOS, SUPERINTENDENT
fTrustees | FROM: RAYMUNDO GONZALEZ, 1l Q0w
L SUBJECT: DONATION
District 7
e DATE: March 11, 2009
District 3
Nk AU T TRAUTMANN MIDDLE SCHOOL HAS RECEIVED THE FOLLOWING
District 4 DONATION:
bbbt
Distrct 1 $167.76 TARGET CHECK # 2013468
Francisco “Pancho”
G};:ri:-g: WE RESPECTFULLY REQUEST THAT YOU PLACE THIS ITEM ON THE
o NEXT BOARD MEETING AGENDA FOR APPROVAL BY THE BOARD.
W hermber TRAUTMANN MIDDLE SCHOOL IS VERY APPRECIATIVE FOR THIS
Disrct > GENEROUS DONATION.
Juan Roberto Ramirez
Member
District 6
Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent
1 I o . o
201 Lindenwood Drive -8501 Curly Lane. - Laredo, TX 78045 - (956)473-7400 - Fax(956)473-7499
Laredo, Texas 78045
Phone: (956) 473-6219
Facsimile: (956) 728-8691




Memorandum

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Dr. Myrtha Villarreal, Principal
Date:  3/12/2009

Re: Donations

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club has received the following donations during
the month of March:

CSBS PTC — $200.00 Start-up for a 5™ Grade Book Club

Box Tops for Education - $778.16 CSBS Student Activity

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval
by the board.

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club greatly appreciates the above-mentioned
organization for their generous and attentive donation.

Attachment




FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Maria Elva Campos, Principal “y}/
Subject: Donatioh

Date: March 30,2009

We have received these donations of $100.00 and $150.00 for our Chess Club, to be
use for the Chess Club tournament trophies.

We respectfully request that this item be placed on the next board meeting agenda for
approval.

| B

Matias de Llano Elementary School

Maria Elva Campos, Principal Diana I Korrodi, Assistant Principal
1415 Shiloh Drive ® Laredo, Texas 78045 ® (956) 473-4000 e Fax (956) 473-4099



